
                                                                                                                                                        Date: April 10, 2023  
 

To,  
BSE LIMITED, 
Dept. of Corporate Services,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
25th Floor, Dalal Street,   
Fort, Mumbai – 400001 
 
Scrip Code:500159 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

   

Sub: Confirmation pursuant to SEBI circular SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated 26th November, 2018 
 

This is with reference to the SEBI Circular as mentioned above in respect of Fund raising by issuance of Debt 
Securities by Large Entities, we wish to inform that the Company is not falling under Large Corporate criteria for 
the year ended 31.03.2023.  
 
This is for your kind information and record.  
 
Thanking you,  
 

Yours faithfully, 
For Metroglobal Limited  
 
 
__________________ 
Bharat Patel  
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
M. No.: A32835 
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